
RAIDERROOMS 

 

New Raider Rooms 

We have three new Raider Rooms. Over the course of Spring and Summer 2018, Holden 

Hall 006, 075 and English & Philosophy 001 were renovated and turned into Raider Rooms. 

Each room received new furniture and an updated technology package. For more infor-

mation about the renovations, please click here. 
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Contact Us 

806) 742-5365 

operations.raiderrooms@ttu.edu 

Technology Tip: Mediasite & Video Recording Studio 

The Teaching, Learning, & Professional Development Center has many helpful programs for faculty. One of those 

programs is the Mediasite & Video Recording Studio. Lectures and presentations can be recorded for online classes 

and other events. Copy the following link into your browser to learn more: www.depts.ttu.edu/tlpdc/Graduate-

Students/Mediasite_Recording_Studio/index.php 

Coming Soon 

Classroom Polling (Clickers) 

Fall Finals Schedule 

Temperature Extremes in Your Classroom? 

Is your classroom too hot or too cold? Give us a call! We’ll contact work control to 

have the temperature for your room adjusted.  Or if you prefer, you can contact 

work control directly! Their number is (806) 742-4677.  
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